FLOR@VILLE

PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Floresville
Texas Department of Transportation
Transportation Alternatives Program

The City of Floresville will hold a public hearing at 5:45 p.m. on August 8, 2019, at City
Hall located at 1120 D Street in Floresville, Texas, regarding the submission of an
application to the Texas Department of Transportation for the Transportation
Alternatives (TxDOT TA) grant. The purpose of this meeting is to allow citizens an
opportunity to discuss the needs of the community regarding hike and bike paths for
safe pedestrian and bicyclist transportation. The City encourages citizens to participate
in the development of the TxDOT application and to make their views known at this
public hearing. Citizens may submit their views and proposals in writing to Henrietta
Turner, at the Floresville City Hall. Persons with disabilities who wish to attend this
meeting should contact City Hall to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require
auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact City Hall at least two days prior
to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made.

For more information regarding this project please contact Monica Veliz, City Secretary
at (830)393-3105.




